
    NRC NEWS
             U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION   
                    Office of Public Affairs              Telephone: 301/415-8200

                              Washington, D.C. 20555-0001       E-mail: opa@nrc.gov  
                               Web Site: http://www.nrc.gov/OPA

No. 05-113 August 19, 2005

 
NRC ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON REACTOR SAFEGUARDS 

TO MEET SEPT. 8-10 IN ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards will hold a
public meeting Sept. 8-10 in Rockville, Md., to discuss, among other items, the license renewal
application for the Millstone Power Station, Unit 2 and 3, in Connecticut. The committee will also be
briefed by NRC staff and Exelon Generation Company officials regarding an early site permit
application and draft Safety Evaluation Report for the possible construction of a nuclear power reactor
on the site of the existing Clinton nuclear power plant, about six miles east of Clinton, Ill.

The meeting, to be held in Room T-2B3 of the agency’s Two White Flint North building, at
11545 Rockville Pike, will begin at 8:30 a.m. each day. The meeting will end at 7 p.m. on Thursday
and Friday, and at 3:30 p.m. on Saturday. A complete agenda is available on the NRC’s Web site at:
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/acrs/agenda/2005/ . Anyone with questions or those
wanting to make public statements during the meeting should contact Sam Duraiswamy at 301-415-
7364.
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